
DECEMBER 1994 THRU THE GREEN 

i n w m o œ y od 
Fred Mays 

It is with a heavy heart that I write this memorial to Fred Mays, golf course superintendent 
for 17 years at Peninsula Golf and Country Club in San Mateo, California. 

Fred was born November 16, 1936, in San Jose. He grew up in Sebastapol and later moved 
to the San Mateo area. Fred joined the Marine Corps in 1954 and served his country during the 
Korean war as a sergeant. He was wounded in battle and was decorated for valor with the 
purple heart. 

Fred Mays got his first taste of the golf industry while working at the military base golf 
course in Twenty Nine Palms. He then returned to his hometown and worked at a Sebastapol 
golf course. In 1965 Fred came to Peninsula Golf and Country Club. Fred worked there for 
better than half his life: twenty-nine years, 17 as the superintendent. Fred passed away at his 
home on October 27, 1994, in the company of friends. He is survived by his wife Ada, his son, 
three grandchildren and two great grandchildren. 

On Monday, October 31, 1994, a memorial service was held on the 13th tee at the club. 
The service was attended by about 80 family members and friends. A redwood tree was planted 
and dedicated to Fred's memory. 

Fred, don't forget to rake the bunkers, replace your divots and repair your ball marks. As 
we will all be joining your foursome someday soon. 

We'll miss you. 

USGA 
Continued from page 3 

Law #2: Planting more 
trees on the course improves 
its aesthetic quality. 

Law #3: Mowing greens 
at an l/8th of an inch im-
proves turf density. 

Law #4: Greens should 
never be aerified when the 
weather is suitable for playing 
golf. 

Law #5: All turf ailments 
can be cured by spraying 
pesticides. 

Based on the five Laws of 
Turfgrass Management, the 
Green Committee came up 
with the obvious conclusion. 
The superintendent spends too 
much time in his office talk-
ing on the phone with other 
superintendents who don't 
understand the basics of 

turfgrass management. 
As the heat of summer 

gave way to the arrival of 
fall, the golfers watched as 
the sixth green slowly recov-
ered from the superinten-
dent's neglect. Given their 
belief in the Laws of Turf-
grass Management, they knew 
all that was needed was to 
threaten the superintendent's 
job and, bingo, the sixth 
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green would recover. 
In the final chapter of this 

story, the superintendent is 
rewarded for protecting the 
golfers' delicate beliefs. After 
all, far be it for a superinten-
dent to tell the golfers that 
their Laws have no real scien-
tific merit. 

On Christmas Eve Santa 
slid down the chimney with 
the gift that was on the top of 
his list: the pine tree that had 
killed number six green in 
July decorated with beautiful 
ornaments and hundreds of 
colored lights! 

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year! 

Golf's Greatest Holes 
4th Hole, Turnberry Scotland 

The 4th at Turnberry 
bears the name Woe-Be-Tide. 
It is a 175-yard one-shotter; 
you practically stand on the 
firth and hit into a crosswind 
to a green about as big as 
your golf bag, with water on 
the left and the hounds of the 
Baskervilles on your right 

-Dan Jenkins 
August 11, 1969 
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